
From:   
Sent: 15 December 2022 12:23 
To: Licensing <licensing@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Marden Post Office & Stores Application 
 

Good afternoon 
 
With regards to the attached application as attached. 
 
Under Crime and disorder I on behalf of West Mercia Police object to the varying of 
the application subject to visiting the premises to observe the change of use and its 
suitability. 
 
Regards    
 

 
MATES/Licensing/Dedicated Football Officer 
Harm Hub Hereford Police Station 

 
 

 




